
Central Valley Regional Water Quality Control Board
29 March 2021

Michele Calbi 
Black Vette Winery 
4984 Bell Road 
Auburn, CA 95650

RESCISSION OF COVERAGE UNDER CONDITIONAL WAIVER OF WASTE 
DISCHARGE REQUIREMENTS FOR SMALL FOOD PROCESSORS AND SMALL 
WINERIES WITHIN THE CENTRAL VALLEY REGION, BLACK VETTE WINERY, 
PLACER COUNTY 

On 01 July 2020, the Executive officer of the Central Valley Regional Water Quality 
Control Board issued a Notice of Applicability granting coverage under the Conditional 
Waiver of Waste Discharge Requirements for Small Food Processors, Wineries, and 
Related Agricultural Processors within the Central Valley Region, Order R5-2020-0002 
(the Waiver).  You were assigned Order R5-2020-0002-0006.

On 04 March 2021 we received your letter informing us of the closure of your facility, 
and request for termination of coverage under R5-2020-0002.  You state that the winery 
is closed and you will no longer produce wine at this location.  Based on this 
information, Order R5-2020-0002-0006 is hereby rescinded.

for Patrick Pulupa 
Executive Officer

cc: Placer County Environmental Health Department, Auburn
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